
F O U R T H  B I E N N I A L  
G R A D U A T E  C O N F E R E N C E  O N  
S O U T H  A S I A N  R E L I G I O N S

T O R O N T O ,  O C T  5 - 6

The GCSAR invites you to join us in a special roundtable 
discussion on Historical Memory with Dr. Shahid Amin,  
Dr. Rosalind O'Hanlon, and Dr. Natalie Zemon Davis, 
held in conjunction with the Department of History, 
University of Toronto. 

The Department for the Study of Religion at the University of Toronto 

is pleased to announce its Fourth Biennial Graduate Conference on 

South Asian Religions, to be held October 5th & 6th, 2017. The 

GCSAR is an inherently interdisciplinary conference, facilitating 

critical and scholastically rigorous conversations across historical 

periods, methodologies, and subject matter. 

Keynote addresses by 

Dr. Kristin Scheible 

Associate Professor of 

Religion and 

Humanities, Reed 

College, Oregon. 

Dr. Rosalind O’Hanlon 

Professor of Indian 

History and Culture, 

Faculty of Oriental 

Studies, University of 

Oxford
Please send all submissions by June 1, 2017 to  

southasianreligionsatutoronto@gmail.com 

For all further details, please visit goo.gl/x4GoeV 

We encourage single-paper proposals as well as panel submissions 

from graduate students working on Islam, Sikhism, Jainism, 

Buddhism, Hinduism, Judaism, Christianity, and Zoroastrianism, and 

who are engaged in original research in disciplines including 

religious studies, women’s and gender studies, philosophy, 

anthropology, history, linguistics, sociology, area or diasporic studies, 

political science, and geography.  


